
The View from our Window
Usually when we look out of our window it is buzzing with 
noise and colour. But, in the last few weeks, the YMCA 
school playground has been used as a distribution centre 
for families in need. There is no background buzz, just 
someone shouting and organising the lines of people 
requesting relief. At one level it is a reassuring sight. 
Thank God for initiatives by Government, NGO's, 
churches and individuals that are giving help to people in 
crisis. But it is also disturbing to think about the human 
misery behind each bag of rice. The step down to food 
poverty is a small one for far too many people.

Whenever we go outside to shop, we pray as we go. Last 
week a rickshaw puller was so desperate for our fare and 
so keen to help us that he followed us everywhere we 
went. We have our own concerns about safety, but the 
bigger reality is the many people that are in need. The 
number of people asking for money has significantly 
increased. We try to give away what we can in line with 
what we spend – but if you give to one you need to take 

care not to create a crowd. When we shop, we attempt to 
social distance. We dip our feet, spray our hands, have 
our temperature taken and buy snickers and diet pepsi as 
our personal treat.

I imagine you get the picture. In many ways we are 
comfortable, cocooned in our flat and we have everything 
we need. For us, lock down is quite straightforward. But in 
other ways the situation is grave and the challenges very 
real.
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Hello Everyone
In the absence of other places to walk we venture up onto 
our roof most days for our dose of vitamin D, a sight of the 
great outdoors and to keep the steps-App on Lou's phone 
happy.

Seeing as we have all been getting used to living in 
confined spaces and appreciating some different 
perspectives on life - we thought we would share with you 
some of our recent views.

We would like to introduce you to the Pastoral 
Superintendent for the far North of Bangladesh, who went 
out on his motorbike distributing aid amongst the churches 
in his district. Here are our questions and his answers:

How did you choose who to help?

“We chose to help people who did not have any other help. 
No NGO help, no Government help. People who had no 
work, who were really hand to mouth and not getting 
anything, When we arrived in the village we went to the






